
	

Grandparents’	Day	2019	Fact	Sheet	
	

WHAT:	 A	great	start	to	the	holiday	season!	A	performance	from	St.	Mary’s	Academy	musical	
groups	in	the	High	School	Forum	followed	by	a	breakfast	for	grandparents		
(sorry,	no	parents	or	students)	including	pancakes,	sausage,	juice	and	coffee	in	the	
Community	Center	(Duncan	Commons).	

	
	
WHO:	 All	of	our	wonderful	grandparents!	As	much	as	we’d	love	to	have	parents	join	us,	we	

simply	do	not	have	the	room.	It’s	a	day	for	SMA	students	to	share	their	school	and	
classrooms	with	their	grandparents	or	special	friend	(aunt,	uncle,	family	friend,	etc.).	

	 Invitations	were	mailed	to	all	grandparents	for	whom	we	have	contact	information	
earlier	in	October.		Even	if	your	grandparent	did	not	receive	an	invitation,	they	are	
welcome	to	attend.	To	RSVP,	visit	stmarys.academy	and	click	on	Support	SMA			

	 	 Community	Events								Grandparents’	Day.	
	
WHEN:		 Friday,	November	22,	2019	
	 	 8:00	–	8:30	a.m.	 Student	Entertainment	in	the	High	School	Forum	
	 	 8:45	–	9:30	a.m.	 Breakfast	in	the	Community	Center	
	 	 9:30	–	11:30	a.m.	 Classroom	Visits	
	

WHERE:	 Following	the	student	entertainment	in	the	High	School	Forum	and	breakfast	in	the	
Community	Center,	grandparents	will	enjoy	the	morning	with	their	grandchild(ren)	in	
the	Lower	School,	Middle	School	and/or	High	School.		

	 	
	
	
	

	

The	only	parents	attending	will	be	volunteers.	
If	you	would	like	to	volunteer	please	contact	Lea	Frank.	

	
We	would	love	to	have	your	grandparent(s)	join	us	even	if	they	cannot	attend	independently.	

	Please	contact	Lea	Frank	for	special	accommodations.	
	

Lea	Frank,	Advancement	Events	Coordinator	
303-762-8300	x287	

lfrank@stmarys.academy	


